
Marysville Blvd Vision Zero Safety Project FAQ 
 
What is the Vision Zero initiative?  
Vision Zero is a tra,ic safety philosophy that aims to 
eliminate all tra,ic fatalities and serious injuries, 
recognizing that these incidents are preventable. The 
City of Sacramento adopted this approach to ensure 
the safety of all community members on our roads. 
 
Why is Vision Zero important for Sacramento?  
Sacramento has experienced a significant increase in tra,ic-related fatalities and serious 
injuries, with an average of over five such incidents occurring weekly. Vision Zero's goal is to 
address and reduce these incidents through a collaborative, data-driven approach. 
 
What is the Marysville Blvd Vision Zero Safety Project?  
This project focuses on enhancing road safety along Marysville Boulevard between Arcade 
Boulevard and North Avenue. It was identified as a priority in the City's Vision Zero Top 5 
Corridors Plan due to a high number of crashes resulting in fatalities or severe injuries. 
 
What improvements are planned for the Marysville Blvd corridor?  
Improvements include a road diet, the addition of protected bike lanes, sidewalk 
enhancements, pavement repair, new pedestrian signals, and upgrading unsignalized 
intersections to controlled crossings. 
 
What are the key issues the project aims to address?  
The project targets issues such as aggressive driving, high speeds, and insu,icient 
pedestrian crossings, which have contributed to a history of severe crashes along the 
corridor. 
 
How can the community get involved?  
Residents are encouraged to participate in community meetings, complete online surveys, 
and sign up for email updates to stay informed and provide feedback on the project. 
 
Who is leading the design and implementation of the project?  
The city has partnered with Wood Rodgers, a professional engineering firm, to manage the 
preliminary engineering, environmental clearance, final design, public outreach, and 
construction support. 
 
Questions or Comments? 
For any inquiries, please contact us at the email or phone number below. 
Project Outreach  
📞 O,ice:  916-809-9987 
📧 Email: MarysvilleVZ@cityofsacramento.org 
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